
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 Boat Outing 
 

Thanks to everyone who 

skippered a boat, rode along as a 

passenger or just showed up for 

dinner. It was a lot of fun!  

Waterfest 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary Club 

will be manning the concession 

stands at Waterfest on Thursday, 

August 16. The BoDeans will be 

the headlining musical act. 

Volunteers are needed, contact 

Emily Dunham or watch for a 

sign up sheet at your table. This 

is always one of the most fun 

ways to help raise funds for our 

club projects – and The BoDeans 

are traditionally one of the 

busiest nights of the season at 

Waterfest. 

 

Live at Lunch 
 

Our August 8
th

 meeting will be 

held downtown at Live at Lunch. 

A roundtable will be held at 

Robbins. 

 
 

 

E-Cycling Event 
 

On Saturday, July 21 from 9 to 1 

p.m. we will host an e-cycling 

event at Festival Foods. 

Anything you wish to dispose of 

(with an electrical cord) will be 

accepted for a small donation. 

All proceeds go to support our 

pledge to the Oshkosh Food 

Pantry.  

 

Profile Pictures 
 

Club members who have not yet 

updated their online profiles at 

our club website will have the 

opportunity today to get their 

photo taken and uploaded to the 

site. If your online profile is not 

complete both Pete Cernohous 

and Lorraine Yarbrough will 

assist with the taking of your 

profile photographs. Images will 

be automatically uploaded to our 

site. All you have to do is smile 

for the camera and then go to 

www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.or

g and complete your biography. 

Thanks for your participation. 

On line member profiles are very 

useful for getting to know our 

fellow Rotarians better.

Topic:  “Bill Thimke: Peru Update” 
 

 

 

2012– 2013 Board 
President: Mike Scott 
Pres. Elect: Lori Davis 
Past Pres.: Glenn Curran 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger &                                                                               

                             Jeff Potts 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Karen Fredrick 
Club Service Chairs 

Lorraine Yarbrough & Nate Olson 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Reuss & Brett Beaulieu 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Cecil Streeter 

New Generations 

Melody Wollangk & John Hobbins 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Colleen Merrill & Pete Cernohous 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Rick Debe 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Sakuji Tanaka 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

 
July 25 
 
Aug. 1 
 
Aug. 8 
 

 
Tuskegee Airmen at EAA 
 
Club Business 
 
Live at Lunch in 
Downtown Oshkosh 

Recurring Events 

2nd Mon. 
(Aug 13) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 

 
July 21 
 
July 25 
 
Aug. 8 
 

 
E-cycling Event 
 
EAA Picnic 
 
Live at Lunch 
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Flying Rotarians at EAA 
 

The annual Experimental 

Aircraft Association AirVenture 

is just around the corner, and 

we’re happy to announce our 

keynote speaker for the Flying 

Rotarian Picnic: a member of the 

Tuskegee Airmen! Mark your 

calendars for Wednesday, July 

25
th

.  

Fun Night 

The annual “Fowlers” Fun Night 

will be held on Wednesday, 

August 15 at the home of Dick 

Ames.  

Dragonboats 
 

Mark you calendars for 

Saturday, September 22 from 8 

a.m. to 4 p.m. for the annual 

Dragonboat Race and Festival in 

downtown Oshkosh. Our club 

will once again have a team 

Paddlers are needed, watch for 

sign-up information. 

 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individual has 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

Name: William (Bill) Frank 

Occupation: Senior Vice 

President (retired) BC Ziegler 

Co., Chicago 

Second Posting  

  

On-line Meetings & 

Makeups 
 

Did you know it’s possible to 

make up a missed Rotary 

meeting by attending one 

online? It’s true. Oshkosh is now 

home to a Rotary eClub 

(formerly Morning Rotary). 

They’ve held their first meting 

and looking for more Rotarians 

(and potential club members) to 

get involved. For a schedule of 

eClub meetings contact 

President Ryan Ames at 

rpames@ramesod.com. The 

Oshkosh eClub is one of only a 

handful in the world using the 

online format. You can also 

check out the Irving Rotary Club 

(and do makeup meetings with 

them) at www.irvinerotary.org. 

 

Outbound Student Update 
 

Central States was a really great 

experience and was so helpful in 

preparing to leave for Finland. It 

was awesome to be able to talk 

to inbounds from Finland, but it 

was even better to talk to 

rebounds that had just got back 

from Finland. It was good to talk 

to them because they had 

already been in our position and 

knew what kinds of questions 

we had and had really good 

advice for us. I also really 

enjoyed getting to know all of 

the outbounds from District 

6270 and to find out about them. 

It was a really great conference 

and was an extremely 

worthwhile trip! If you want to 

read more, I am keeping a blog 

while I am in Finland at 
www.rachelfinland.blogspot.com  
Thanks! 

-Rachel Hochstein 

 

Weekly Invocations 

July     Kent Mosebach  

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
July 18   Pete Cernohhous & 
Nicole Peterson 
 
July 25     Patty Shea & John Davis 
 
August 1  Becky Metz & Tom 
Karrels 
 
August 8    Don Simons & Bonnie 
Behnke 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.o
rg 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

       

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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